

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QT\$ FCCT jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

26th September 2023

Dear parents and carers,



Young Minds Hello Yellow Event Tuesday 10th October 2023

On Tuesday 10th October we will be holding our Hello Yellow event in support of the Young Minds Charity.

Young Minds are passionate about looking after children and young people's mental health and getting the early help when they need it. The Hello Yellow campaign is to help children to understand that they are not alone with their mental health.

This year everyone across the school will be working on yellow paper all day with lessons focusing on the importance of mental health and wellbeing.

If you would like to make a donation to the Young Minds Charity we have set up a just giving page which can be accessed by following the link below:

www.justgiving.com/page/avalon-school-1695710945078

Thank you for your support!

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher

